David Lewis to Australia
SYDNEY, Australia--Author and Church of God member Steven Collins of Sioux Falls, S.D., has canceled out on a planned speaking tour in Australia to talk about modern-day Israel in prophecy.
"However," announced organizer Craig White of Friends of the Sabbath Australia, "Dr. David Lewis, Ph.D., who has lectured for 30 years and deeply studied British-Israelism, will be coming instead."
Accompanying Dr. Lewis will be Melvin Rhodes, pastor of congregations of the United Church of God, an International Association, in Michigan.
Dr. Lewis is also a member of the UCG-AIA.
Mr. Collins had to cancel his trip because of chronic health problems. "Your continued prayers for the full recovery of Steven will be appreciated and for the success of the lecture tour by Melvin Rhodes and Dr. Lewis," said Mr. White.
Here is Dr. Lewis's itinerary: Brisbane, June 26, 1-4 p.m.; Sydney, July 3, 2-4 p.m., July 4, 10:30 a.m.4 p.m.; Melbourne, Box Hill Community Arts Centre, July 10, 7:30-9:30 p.m.; Melbourne, Elizabethan Lodge, July 11, 10:30 a.m.4 p.m.
For more information about the Brisbane lecture, call (07) 3807 6087; for Sydney call (02) 9528 5049; for Melbourne call (03) 9436 1359. Write Mr. White at origin@primus.com.au.
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